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Frank Bayles—President—812-343-5093 or bayles281@gmail.com

Kyle Weidner—Vice-President—724-272-3733 or kylew10@hotmail.com

Tammy Adams—Secretary—812-603-8207 or gohoosiers100@yahoo.com

Tieann Blackburn—Treasurer—812-342-1590 or claud.Blackburn@cummins.com
The March meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 9th at the Golden Corral.  Come join us for dinner beginning at 6PM with the meeting to follow at 7PM.   


If you are interested in helping with the Club Car Show to be held Saturday, August 13, 2011, please send Scott Barker an email at tool_man24@hotmail.com.
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March 15—Martha Lawless

March19—Judith Russell

March 25—Frank Bayles

March 25—Paul Moffitt
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Welcome to our new members!

Aaron and Katie Clark


We have a balance of $1351.88 in the bank.  

Club Car Show—MARK YOUR CALENDAR!! August 13, 2011 The Club will be hosting its first ever car show to be held in the parking lot of the Holiday Inn located on Jonathan Moore Pike in Columbus.  Scott Barker is the Chairman of the Car Show Committee, so let him know if you would be interested in volunteering.  We are going to need everyone to make this show a success.


Wednesday, February 9, 2011

Frank Bayles brought the meeting to order.  

Frank welcomed and introduced new members in attendance.

The 50/50 drawing was held and won by Jim Bott for $12.

Tieann Blackburn read the Treasurer's Report--Ending balance 1351.88. 

Old Business:

-Car Show—volunteers for the car show met following the regular meeting.  Progress for this event is moving along.  A letter has been drawn up and we will soon begin soliciting local businesses for donations and support for our event.  

New Business:
- Club Banner—Stacey Stater made a banner for The Club to be posted at the Golden Corral in our meeting space area.  The cost for the banner was $47.50, which Frank said for Tieann to reimburse Stacey.

-Activities Calendar—Claud Blackburn passed calendars out for the 2011 season.  We discussed any changes or additions that need to be made to the calendar.  Jim Rudicel made mention that the normal date (November 12th) for the Thanksgiving Pitch-In is not available this year.  The only dates that are available are the 5th and the 26th.  We made the decision to change the event to the 5th.  Kyle Weidner mentioned to Claud that we might think about adding a trip to the Indianapolis 500 museum for March since there is nothing else on the calendar for that month.  Claud is to check about times and prices for the museum.  Mann’s Harley Davidson has a car show in April.  Mann’s had several car shows last year, so Tammy Adams asked if Mann’s has a website that lists the car shows.  Claud said that he would check on that.  Old Town—a trip to this site had been mentioned, so Kyle passed a flyer around concerning this.  Ice Cream Pitch-In in July—Frank asked Ruthie Boyle to see about reserving the spot again this year for The Club and to see about moving the start time for this event back to 4PM.

-2011 Christmas Party--Frank asked Terry Thomas to look into the possibility of moving the Christmas Party at Batar to the 3rd of December from the 10th and possibly changing it from a dinner to a lunch to accommodate more members that cannot attend this event on the date that it has been held on originally.

-Chili/Bowling Outing—the chili outing will be held at Scott and Tammy’s house and will begin at noon.  The bowling portion of the outing will begin at 2PM at Columbus Bowling Center.  Kyle Weidner passed around a sign up sheet.  

-Mustang Club versus Corvette Club Challenge—Frank reemphasized the contest between the two clubs that we will be participating in.  Frank mentioned that he thinks that good things for car enthusiasts in Columbus will happen if both clubs can get along.

-Website—Kyle mentioned that the annual hosting fee is due at the end of February and that the cost is $60.00.  Kyle asked if we want to continue with this and if the Club was interested in buying more than one year at a time.  The Club voted to keeping purchasing the service in 1-year increments.

Frank Bayles made a motion to end the meeting and Russell Kuhn seconded the motion.

Website--also if you would like to have your car on the website, please send a picture to Kyle and he will be happy to add it to the site.


Grasshopper Pie Recipe 
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·             

    

· Prep: 15 min. + chilling 

Ingredients

· 1-1/2 cups cold milk 

· 1 package (3.9 ounces) instant chocolate pudding mix 

· 2-3/4 cups whipped topping, divided 

· 1 package (4.67 ounces) mint Andes candies, chopped, divided 

· 1 chocolate crumb crust (9 inches) 

· 1/4 teaspoon mint extract 

· 2 drops green food coloring, optional 

Directions

· In a small bowl, whisk milk and pudding mix for 2 minutes. Let stand for 2 minutes or until soft-set. Fold in 3/4 cup whipped topping. Fold in 3/4 cup candies. Spoon into crust. 

· In another bowl, combine extract and remaining whipped topping; add food coloring if desired. Spread over pudding layer; sprinkle with remaining candies. Cover and refrigerate for 4 hours or until set. Yield: 8 servings. 
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 MEMBER SPOTLIGHT

Jim and Marge Bott’s 1973 Convertible is this month’s spotlight car.  There convertible is equipped with a 302 4V, and automatic transmission.  It has black deluxe interior and black top.  Jim purchased the car about ten years ago.  When he brought it home Marge ask “what are you doing with that rust bucket?”  It took their son David 8 years to restore the car to its current condition.  During the restoration the car was repainted Medium Blue Metallic with 1972 style Mach 1 stripes painted on. Other Mach 1 items added to the car include front and rear spoilers and dual exhaust.  The car also has an aftermarket cruise control.  Jim and Marge mostly drive the car for club activities but Jim also uses the car if he needs an extra car to run an errand.   
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